2/14/24, 11:46 AM Mail - Lacey Porrovecchio - Outlook

Tennis Assistant

Matt Porrovecchio <mattp@bigfork.k12.mt.us>
Wed 2/14/2024 11:34 AM

To:Tom Stack <tstack@bigfork.k12.mt.us>
Cc:Alison Wallen <awallen@bigfork.k12.mt.us>;Lacey Porrovecchio <lporrovecchio@bigfork.k12.mt.us>

Dear Mr. Stack,

I would like to recommend Mr. Brian Phillips as an assistant tennis coach for the 2023-2024 season.yWhile new to
tennis, he is familiar with our students, enjoys the sport, and will be able to support with supervision.

Thank you for your consideration.

Matt Porrovecchio

Bigfork School District
Activities Director

Special Services Director
(W) 837-7420, (M) 249-3653
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